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MEETING NOTICE 

Week of March 18, 2024 
 

 

DATE TIME MEETING PLACE 
 

1. Mon., March 18, 2024 
 
 
 

 

5:30-6:30 p.m. 
 
 
 

 

Superintendent Selection Focus 
Group Meeting for WRPS 
Parents* 
 

 
District Office 
510 Peach Street 
   Conf Rm A/B 
  

* A facilitator will lead WRPS parents in a discussion and gather input about the qualities and characteristics they believe to be important 
as the Board conducts the Superintendent Search process.  Board members may attend the meeting for the purpose of gathering 
information.  If a quorum of the Board should attend, no governmental business as a governing body will be conducted and no official 
action will be taken by the Board. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2. Tue., March 19, 2024 
 
 
 

 

5:00 p.m. and 
6:15 p.m. 
 
 

 

Special Board of Education 
Meetings (Closed Session)** 
 

 
District Office 
510 Peach Street 
   Conf Rm A/B 
  

** Note – there will be two separate meetings held in closed session pursuant to Wis. Stat. § 19.85(1)(f) and § 120.13 for the purpose of 
considering disciplinary charges against a student for violation of school rules and other violations. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

3. Wed., March 20, 2024 
 
 
 

 

5:30-6:30 p.m. 
 
 
 

 

Superintendent Selection Focus 
Group Meeting for WRPS 
Community Members*** 
 

 
District Office 
510 Peach Street 
   Conf Rm A/B 
  

*** A facilitator will lead local community members in a discussion and gather input about the qualities and characteristics they believe to 
be important as the Board conducts the Superintendent Search process.  Board members may attend the meeting for the purpose of 
gathering information.  If a quorum of the Board should attend, no governmental business as a governing body will be conducted and no 
official action will be taken by the Board. 
 

 


